
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

NZX RELEASE 
27 March 2018 

 
SETTLEMENT OF ACQUISITION OF NPT MANAGEMENT RIGHTS 
 
Augusta confirms that settlement of the acquisition of NPT Limited’s management rights occurred at the close of 
business on 26 March.  Accordingly, the management agreement with NPT has now commenced. 
 
 
-ENDS- 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
 
 
Mark Francis     Guy French-Wright 
Managing Director    Chief Operating Officer 
 


